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Every time I sit down to vote at my kitchen table, I have time to read the positions of 

each candidate or ballot measure, look up their website, and make an informed 

decision to the best of my ability. Why on Earth would anyone want to change that?? 

To severely inconvenience every Oregonian just to crack down on some imagined 

boogeyman of voter fraud so systemic that it can sway entire elections? Have the 

legislators submitting this proposal ever voted here, even once? This is a 

preposterous suggestion and it should be regarded with the derision it deserves. For 

the people who are in favor of this, those big words mean “this idea is dumb and 

bad.”  


